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Joshua Rubenstein Provides Legal Perspective on Art
Ownership and Artists Rights in Citywealth

October 31, 2024

In a Citywealth article examining the intersection of art, activism and how the output translates to
commercial value, Partner and National Chair of Katten's Private Wealth department Joshua
Rubenstein offered a legal perspective on art ownership.

The article aimed to provide a variety of perspectives on how art's role can influence both its financial
worth and societal impact. Joshua cited a 2018 case in which a court's ruling set precedent
acknowledging that graffiti is a protected art form, even in cases where it clashes with property
ownership.

"Exploring the Modern Art Market," Citywealth, October 30, 2024
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